
19 January 2023

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,
Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:

PHILIPPINE
PORTS

AUTHORITY

This is to respectfully follow-up our letters dated 08 November 2022 and 01 December 2022 
regarding our request for Notice that the following reclamation projects of PPA PMO Mindoro 
can proceed with Environmental Compliance Certificate (ECC) application:

Name of Project Location
1. Construction of Calapan Port Operational Area 

and Port of Calapan Improvement Project
Port of Calapan, Brgy. San Antonio, 
Calapan City

2. Abra de Hog Port Expansion Project and 
Construction of Breakwater

Port of Abra de Hog, Brgy.
Matabang, Abra de Hog Occidental 
Mindoro.

Both projects have an approved ECC and we are currently applying for an amendment. Said 
notice is a pre-requisite document of DENR-EMB before the issuance of amended ECC.

Very truly yours,

^LVIS R. I lEDALLA

Port Mana er

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE — MINDORO
PPA Administrative Building, Port Area, San Antonio, Calapan City 5200 Phil ppines 

Tel. No.: (043)288.1843/(043)441 6671 Fax No.: (043)441.6053 
Email: pmomindoro@ppa.com.ph
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